
 
 

A story about the Coronavirus and school time 

 

In the next few months there will be some changes to my school routine.   

 

This is because of the coronavirus.  

Sometimes my teachers might get sick  and will need to stay home for a few days.  

 

Other times my teachers might not be able to travel to school.  

This means that some days my school will need to be closed.  

This is no-one’s fault.  

It’s what the government has asked us to do to stop the virus spreading.  

I will stay at home. This is different and is a change in my routine but that is ok.  



 
 

 

When they can, my teachers might send homework and the adults in my home can help 

me to decide when it is a good time to do this. 

 

Things might change day to day.  Things might change week to week.   

Adults will tell me what is happening when they know.  Sometimes they will not know until last 

minute.  It is okay, it is just different.  

 

The government has also asked all citizens, including children and young people, to ‘avoid 

social contacts and travels’.  

This means that I might not be able to do some of the activities I normally do when I am  

not at school (for example sports and clubs). 

Again, this is no-one’s fault.  

It’s what the government has asked us to do to stop the virus spreading.     

My school will let the adults in my home know when it will open again.    

I will see my friends and teachers once I am back at school.  

 


